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All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the Ilford AC web site link at
ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages
.

Ilford AC hosted the last race in the Essex Cross Country League on Saturday.
May I take this opportunity to thank everyone who helped out on the day in some capacity.
I know your team mates appreciate the encouragement on the way round and of course
without your help there is no race.

Some very good performances, on what was a proper muddy cross country course.

Read all about it here :-
ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/2024/02/12/press-report-12th-february-2024/

Any mistakes or omissions, please let me know by midday.

Regards

Billy

.
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